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Thanks to our many friends at Harvest Years Senior Center , Repre- 

sentative Lyndon Yearick, DelDot and the surrounding community, 

who have supported our mission to install three new flag poles on  

the corner  entrance, at New Burton Road, to the  

POW/MIA MEMORIAL PARKWAY.  

We have been given the permission to go forth with the project!!  
 

 
 
 

The timeline will bring us into early Spring. We will be installing  

the flag poles and they will proudly display the American Flag, the 

POW/MIA FLAG, and the Delaware State Flag. You will begin to 

see, by early this Fall, how the area will be cleaned up and beauti-  

fied with flowers and mulch in anticipation of the new flag poles  

installation this Spring.  
 

 
 
 

We ask that you continue to support us on this project with your  

kind donations.  

ThankYou, God BlessYou and God Bless America  


